
Communications Committee – Oct 9 2014 at West Hills Hospital

Convened at 7:35
Adjourned at 8:40

Present were: Daniel Brin, Bob Brostoff, Marge Brown, Nicole Flessati (with a little circle over the 
“i”), Dan Hensley, Elliot S! Maggin, Steve Randall

Ernesto Noblejas, Manager of Safety and Security for West Hills Hospital led the committee on a tour 
of the hospital's new helipad.

Elliot demonstrated the website's new database-fed Calendar of Events.

Elliot showed the group the format of the online West Hills news magazine and gave a progress report. 
The committee discussed the utility including, among other matters, possible names for the magazine.

Steve Randall distributed copies of various iterations of the proposed West Hills Neighborhood Council
logo based on the design of the community street medallions. The committee discussed the merits of 
the several works in progress along these lines, including as well the logo being created by Todd 
Marks, who was not present at the meeting.

The committee discussed distributing tchotchkes for “Sustainable Sunday” to coordinate with the 
initiation of the statewide plastic bag ban scheduled for 2015.

There was brief discussion of the weekly calendar and the unofficial Facebook page.

No motions were proposed or voted upon.
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